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For: 
Visit to Norwich for a craft workshop, food and bowling 

On:            24th August, 2019
Name: __________________________________________________         Age: _______________________

Name of accompanying parent(s)/guardian: ___________________________________________________________
Family address: __________________________________________________________________________
Contact telephone number: ________________________________________________________________
Contact email address: ____________________________________________________________________

The main details
On Saturday 24th August, young people (under 25) with OCD, BDD or a related disorder (or people who are concerned they may have OCD) are invited to join our OCD Youth team for a FREE fun day out in Norwich! 

We will be meeting at 12pm at Missing Kind which is a short 10 minute walk from Norwich train station. Here we will be taking part in a private craft workshop, where everyone will be able to make their own canvas bag by creating polystyrene printing blocks and painting onto the bags which can then be taken home at the end of the day. We will then walk to Riverside Norwich for a late lunch at Coast to Coast, followed by two optional games of Bowling at Hollywood Bowl. The event will finish at approximately 6pm (though if you do not want to come for dinner or bowling, it will be earlier).  
This is a free event, but we do require a £10 deposit which will be refunded to you when you arrive on the day!

The finer details
We will be meeting at 12pm at Missing Kind (21 Castle Meadow, Norwich NR1 3DH) with the aim to start the craft workshop at 12.30pm (please arrive no later than 12.15pm). This will run for approximately two hours, to allow time to clear up the space before we walk to Coast for Coast for a late lunch. If you do not wish to eat with us and go bowling, the workshop will finish no later than 3pm. A range of food platters will be available for us at Coast to Coast along with soft drinks. If you have a dietary requirement, please let us know below. If you do wish to join us for food and bowling, the event will finish at approximately 6pm. You are welcome to come along to the bowling to watch if you would prefer not to take part. Riverside is only a few minutes walk from Norwich train station.

Please note that all young people (under 18) should normally be accompanied by a parent/guardian. Those aged between 16-18 may attend the event alone, but must indicate this below so that a consent form can be obtained.


I wish to take part in the above mentioned event and, having read the information, agree to take part in the activities described
*
I enclose with this letter a cheque/cash (delete as applicable) to the amount of £10, for the refundable deposit

*
I wish to attend this event alone/with a parent or guardian (delete as applicable)
Please tick one of the following:

I would like to take part in the craft workshop, have lunch and go bowling (including watching the games of bowling)
*if you have dietary requirements, please list it here: ____________________________________________________________________________


I would only like to join the craft workshop
Signed: ___________________________________________________   Date: _______________________
Please return completed forms (including £10 refundable deposit) to:


Olivia Bamber


OCD Action�Suite 506-507 Davina House�137-149 Goswell Road�London


EC1V 7ET








